
SABBATH SCHOOL

CONTACTS

SERVICES

WEDNESDAY PRAYER MEETING -
Now in the Sanctuary as well as on Zoom at 7pm.
Meeting ID: 721 857 1482; Passcode: pray3r

For private Prayer Requests, please place 
them in the Prayer Box or you can email
STANBOROUGHPRAYS@GMAIL.COM

ZOOM PRAYER MEETINGS 
- Daily Morning Prayer Meeting at 6am.
Zoom ID: 8316619709 & Passcode: 777
- Women’s Ministry Every Friday at 7:30 pm.
Meeting ID - 83109855863 & Passcode -Fprayer

FAMILY SERVICE
Welcome & Announcements - Bheki Moyo

Band & Orchestra
Opening Prayer - Bheki Moyo

Praise & Worship
- “What a Friend We have in Jesus”, SDAH 499

- “Oh How I Love Jesus”, SDAH 248
- “Higher Ground”, SDAH 625 

Tithes & Off erings - Bheki Moyo
Children Story - Aarinola Ayo-Ipaye

Young Adults Presentation
- Alexandria Davis and Jackson Bright

Family Prayer - James and Stephanie McMahon
Special item - Praise team

Scripture Reading -  Psalm 85 (NRSV),
Cheyane Brown and Akintunde Ayo-Ipaye

Sermon - “Kissing Nostalgia Goodbye”
- Pastor Pavle Trajkovski

Closing Hymns
- “Redeemed!”, SDAH 337

 - “Love Lifted Me” (Theme Song)
Benediction - Pastor Pavle Trajkovski

Postlude - Band & Orchestra

UPCOMING PREACHERS (FAMILY SERVICE)
September 23 -  Pastor T Messenger (baptism)
September 30 – Pastor J Shepley (Harvest)

UPCOMING PREACHERS (PARALLEL)
September 23 -  Margaret Stewart
September 30 – Joint Service

PARALLEL SERVICE - 11AM
Joint Service - Youth Day

Welcome & Prayer - Alexandria Davis
Opening Hymn - SDAH 469 - Leaning On The 
Everlasting Arms
Facilitator: Alexandria Davis
Panel: Joanne Chung, James McMahon, Gabriel 
Colins, Matthew Herman, Rachel Lunan
Off ering: Joshua Anderson-Grey
Closing prayer: Jackson Bright

We love each other because he loved us fi rst.
1 John 4:19 NLT

PASTOR TERRY MESSENGER
tmessenger@secadventist.org.uk - 07879 454 267

PASTOR JAMES SHEPLEY
jshepley@secadventist.org.uk - 07595 288833

STANBOROUGH CENTRE
Rob Page - stanboroughcentre@gmail.com - 07908362431

STANBOROUGH PARK COLLEGE OF MUSIC
info@spcm.org.uk

TREASURY DEPARTMENT
treasury@stanboroughchurch.org

CHURCH CLERK - MICHELE THOMPSON

michele3tommo@gmail.com

BULLETIN DEADLINE WEDNESDAY BY 6PM
email: jef@stanboroughpark.org

Stanborough Park Seventh-day Adventist Church
609 St. Albans Road, Watford, WD25 9JL

www.stanboroughpark.org
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SPCM LATE REGISTRATION -  Thank you to all 
those who have completed the registration. We are 
pleased to announce that our lessons will commence 
on the 18th of September. However, please note that 
we have limited places for some instruments. 
Should you wish to join our course or require further 
information regarding available instruments and 
lesson schedules, please do not hesitate to contact 
us at spcmahn@gmail.com 

LET’S TALK ABOUT JESUS. We meet on the First 
and Third Tuesday at 2pm. Bring a friend, your Bible, 
your favourite text, favourite hymn or story so we 
can share and talk about our friend Jesus. Everyone 
is welcome.

DEAR PARENTS, Thank you for your commitment 
to bringing your children to Sabbath School each 
week. May we remind you that in order to fully 
appreciate the programme the leaders have worked 
hard to prepare, please aim to bring your children to 
their classroom for a 9.45am start. This will ensure a 
prompt 10.45am finish, with time for a break before 
the worship services begin.
Please speak with Paula or Natalie if you have any 
questions or concerns about any children’s Sabbath 
School matters.

As the number of accessible spaces available to 
attendees on Sabbath is limited, please only park in 
the reserved spaces if you can display a blue badge.  
Please also ensure that adequate space is allowed 
for doors to be opened and for people with limited 
movement to exit cars in all the allocated spaces.

To receive the full announcement details, sign up 
for the church eBulletin in our website. 
www.stanboroughpark.org

ANNOUNCEMENTS

ADRA HAS SET UP AN EMERGENCY APPEAL 
for the 10,000 people missing in the Libyan Floods 
and the 2900 who have died in the Moroccan 
earthquake. This is the link for the Appeal: 
https://app.donorfy.com/donate/C4311R6V76/
httpadraorgukprojectsemergencies

ADRA AND NEWBOLD COLLEGE are hosting a 
JUSTICE SUMMIT and all who are interested in 
creating a fairer society are invited to attend. “One 
voice calling for change is more powerful when 
combined with many others.” Start:  September 21 
& 22 - 8.30am in Moor Close Newbold College. End: 
September 23 Newbold Church Morning Service. 
Lively discussions and inspiring speakers. Please 
register on Eventbrite.

PRAYER REQUESTS
- Eustace Anthony who is recuperating at home.
- Harriet Cudjoe’s Dad that he would recover from 
illness.
- Terry Menkens, Dennis and Diane Johnson, 
Rosemary Boyle. Jacqueline Deane, Leopold 
Johnson, Morgan Charles, Frederic Shone, Therez 
Valsin, Pastor and Sister Cecil Perry.
- Families who are facing severe physical and 
mental health challenges.
- Our country, as we continue to experience severe 
Industrial Unrest, Inflation and Food shortages. 
- A resolution to the conflicts in various countries.
- The young people who are applying for places in 
Colleges and Universities.
- Members who are seeking employment.  
-  The countries that are being ravaged by 
hurricanes, tropical storms and earthquakes 
especially Morocco and Libya.
- The Nominating Committee as they begin to elect 
Officers for New Terms of office 2024 to 2025.
- The New South England Conference President, Dr 
Kirk Thomas and his team as they begin a new term 
of Office.

SEPTEMBER TEATIME CONCERT is back on Sunday, 
24th September at 3pm, after its summer break. It will 
feature our SPCM saxophone teacher, Samuel Mallia, 
and his Quartet, the Laefer Quartet. The programme 
includes “Preludes” by George Gershwin, “Star 
Clusters” by Denise Ondishko, “Circus Polka” by Igor 
Stravinsky, and more. Invite your family and friends 
for a wonderful afternoon of music, tea, and cakes. 
Admission is free, with a retiring offering to support 
the church’s Development Appeal.

MACMILLAN AFTERNOON TEA – will be held in the 
Cedar/Sycamore Rooms on Friday 29th September 
from 3-4:30 p.m. Please come and support this 
fundraising event for the MacMillan Nurses.

SOUP RUN has started again after the summer break. 
It is as busy as ever – we serve between 50-75 people 
every time and it seems to be increasing every week. 
We need volunteers to join the soup run. There is a 
strict lower age limit of 16y+  We leave the church at 
7:30 p.m. every Friday to go into London and return 
back to the church between 11-11:30 p.m.  If you are 
interested in joining a team please contact Pat Walton 
on 07788311097

JOIN THE CHOIR for Handel’s Messiah Handel’s 
Messiah will be performed at Stanborough Park 
Church on Saturday the 23rd of March at 7.30pm. The 
concert will feature soloists, an enlarged choir and will 
be accompanied by our church orchestra. The choir is 
open to all and if you would like to sing, please send 
an email to concert.spc@gmail.com before the 30th 
of September if possible. Rehearsals will begin on the 
6th of October at 7pm. We look forward to hearing 
from you as we join together to perform this wonderful 
oratorio in praise to God.

The next FELLOWSHIP LUNCH will be on 7th 
October.


